Directions: 
1. Fill in the sections of this letter marked in bold with your personal information. 
2. Change the bold typeface to regular type and email the letter to Anne Frates at intl_office@umassd.edu for printing on International Student & Scholar Center letterhead and signature. 
3. We will email you when the letter is ready to be picked up.
 

(Today’s Date)
 
 

To Whom It May Concern:
 
(Your name) is a full time (graduate or undergraduate) student (or) scholar in the (name of your major) program (or) department at the University of Massachusetts Dartmouth. To the best of our knowledge (he/she) has always maintained (his/her) status as a (visa type) student (or) scholar while at the University of Massachusetts Dartmouth.
 
(He/She) would like to have (his/her) (Mother, Father, Brother, Sister, etc) (their names and addresses) visit (him/her) in the United States this (time frame). We support this request and look forward to meeting (his/her) family member.
 
Thank you in advance for your kind consideration of this request.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 
Anne Frates
Administrative Assistant
1-508-910-6633
intl_office@umassd.edu
